MOUNTAIN SPARK GAPS

NEW PROVIDENCE AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

Club Nets - Every Sunday - 145.8 MHz - RTTY- 8 PM / FM 9 PM

January 1983

HAPPY NEW YEAR

The officers of the New Providence Amateur Radio Club wish to extend a Happy and Healthy New Year to all of the members and their families. May the comming year be one that we can all remember with fondness in our hearts.

And now down to business.

Paul Newland, AD7I, will talk to us about AMTOR, (Amateur Teleprinting Over Radio). Paul was scheduled for the November meeting but encountered car problems enroute to the meeting. He is one of the few U.S. Amateurs authorized to use AMTOR. This marriage of radio and computer has produced very reliable high speed communications. So come out and hear about a mode of communicating that will be available to us in the future.

4TH Monday Meeting - January 24, 1983

Bill King, $\textit{W2LJT}_*$, will display a collection of PROGRAMMED LEARNING COURSES pertaining to various aspects of our hobby. Come to the meeting for a hands on learning experience.

New Officers take CHARGE

With the comming of the New Year we will be seeing a new table of officers at the head of our meeting room. It looks like a good group, so lets give them all the support they need to make 1983 a super year for the N-P-A-R-C- Our new officers are:

President - Harry Kundrat , W2YEZ
Vice-President - John Myrick, WA2TKW
Treasurer - John Sheetz, K2AGI
Secretary - Bud Snyder, KB2GN
Activities - Bill King, W2LTJ

I'm sure all the membership will join me in wishing them a successful year.

CONGRADULATIONS WA2BUY - As those of you who attended the Holiday Dinner know Lou Rodriguez has been awarded the **WOUFFHONG** for 1982. Lou was enable to attend the dinner, but was presented the award at a get-together later in December.

***** REMINDER ****

434F4D5055544552204152452046554E